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INVITATION FOR POPRAD EVENT

Dear Project Partners and other participants,

• Visegrad Fund

We are hereby very pleased to invite you to the 4th event of our Visegrad project titled
„Let's mix the Quartet of Built and Cultural Heritage, Gastronomy and Handicraft".
The Poprad event is organized by the Municipality of Poprad, the Slovakian partner for the
Visegrad project. The main goal of this event is the presentation of the touristic attractions,
activities, products and services of Poprad and the region to the target groups through study
visits and workshops.

The meeting will take place on the llth - 13th December 2019.
Venue is the AquaCity Poprad (Športová 1397/1, Poprad, Hotel Riverside)

11th December: Arrival day, workshop (invitation, agenda) and dinner in hotel.
12th December: Workshops, study visits.
13th December: Study visits, conclusions and Departure.

We are expecting the representatives of the project partners: Municipality of Szarvas
(Hungary), Fundacja Bieszczadzka (Ustrzyki Dolně, Poland), the Rožmberk Society (Třeboň
Czech Republik) and the host Municipality of Poprad and other invited or interested
participants.

We hope that we succeed to raise your interest and we are waiting for your participation in
event.

Poprad,26.11.2019
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Anton Danko

mayor
Municipality ofPoprad
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The project is co-financed by the Governments of Czechia, Hungary,
Poland and Slovakia through Visegrad Grants, from International Visegrad Fund,
The mission of the fund is to advance ideas for sustainable regional cooperation in Central Europe.


